
I am against the carbon reduction house bill 2020 as it is proposed in the oregon legislature. 
I believe the way this bill is written , will be a detriment to all Oregonians, NOT just to those 

that work at ashgrove such as my self and the other 120 hard working people who this bill will 
put on the unemployment line ,I for one am appalled at the way our legislature wishes to ruin 

oregon and its industries, THIS BILL 2020 needs to be thrown out or at least have some 
exemptions put into place to provide for the industries that give hard working oregonians a 

good paying job . All you are doing is ruining oregon with these excess taxes you say will save 
the environment, which in truth will have little or no effect on the real problem except to line 

your pockets and  let you waste our hard working tax money just as you have in the last 20 
years.      

 


